# "B"e "W"ith It Bulletin

SIXTH GRADE NEWSLETTER, MARCH 4, 2024

# SPELLING BEE FINALIST

Congratulation to HARPER A., who was the winner of the 5/6 grade school wide spelling bee. Harper will now advance to the county wide spelling bee to represent Chatfield School. Congratulations, Harper! We are proud of you! GOOD LUCK!

### PICTURED ROCKS TRIP

The final payment was due last Friday. If you have any questions about your balance please contact Mrs. Gardner.

# FUN FRIDAY DEADLINE COMING SOON

Fun Friday is coming soon! It is a great day to celebrate all of the hard work that CMS students put forth on a daily basis. The deadline for turning in late assignments is March 20, 2024. Details will follow.



Mrs. Bierbusse 810.667.8970 ext. 226 jbierbusse@chatfieldschool.org

Mrs. Wolinski 810.667.8970 ext. 225 awolinski@chatfieldschool.org



### SECOND STEP SKILLS AND CONCEPTS

UNIT 4: Managing Relationships & Social Conflict
Week of March 4th- Why Conflicts Escalate
In this week's lesson, your child will identify behaviors that
can cause conflicts to escalate, so they keep them from
becoming more serious.

#### Question:

Tell your child about a time when you played a part in escalating a conflict. Explain what you wished you had done instead. Ask your child if they are part of a conflict right now that they need help with.

Week of March 11 - Considering Multiple Perspectives
In this week's lesson, your child will learn how to view situations
from multiple perspectives so they can better avoid and resolve
conflicts.

#### Ouestion

Tell your child about a time when your view of a conflict changed because you were able to see it from another person's perspective.

Ask your child if they have changed their view about a conflict lately.

# **SAVE THE DATE**

## PIE MEETING

The next PIE meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, March 13th.

# NO SCHOOL

Spring Break - March 25-29 April 1st April 29th

## CANDY HUNT-MARCH 22

The annual Candy Hunt at Chatfield is coming soon. It is scheduled for March 22. Please send in a bag of wrapped candy before March 20th to your child's homeroom teacher. THANK YOU!





This week, your child will receive the course selections for next year. Please discuss your child's schedule with them and help choose classes for next year. It is important to fill the form out with a pen. Please sign and return to school by MARCH 22nd. Please let us know if you have any questions.

